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Comments: I support all of CBMBA's final comments and supported options related to the North Valley Trails

Project (NVTP). Thank you to the US Forest Service for working with all stakeholders on this ever-important

project.

 

The collaboration and careful consideration brought to NVTP stands to preserve the glory of the wildlands for the

people, while protecting the natural resources. 

 

Thanks!

Mark Moskowitz


